



September 13, 2018

David Kim The Bascom Group 26 Corporate Park Ste 200 Irvine, CA 92606

Dear Mr. Kim:

On behalf of CU Boulder, thank you for your generous gift to the Bascom Case Study Fund. Our university thrives on helping our students succeed and on positively impacting the world around us. These things would not be possible without you and your company's support.

With the help of passionate donors like you, I am amazed at all that we accomplished across this campus over the past year. We announced our Be Boulder Pact, which will eliminate \$8.4 million in course-related fees for students and will begin this fall. We launched our CU Boulder Next tour, a four-year program that brings our innovative ideas and cutting-edge research to eight cities across the country. We broke ground on a new aerospace building, which is slated to open in the summer of 2019. In so many areas our campus is brimming with progress, growth and new ideas, and we are able to pursue these avenues because of generosity like yours.

At CU Boulder, we are designing the futures we want: the future of the university, of our academics, and of our students. Your gift is helping to build dreams and make change where it really matters. Thank you so much for your meaningful support.

Sincerely,

Philip P. DiStefano Chancellor

anofold & A slipely

you and your company are doing such good things for our Atudants. Thank you: